
STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, October 3, 1968

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY
"Open thy mouth, and God will open his hand. We have not, because we ask 
not." — Salt Cellars

LATE FOR CHAPEL?
Please sign on the sheet provided on the bulletin board in the Chapel foyer.

BASKETBALL MEETING
There will be a meeting Monday evening at 6:30 in the gym for all fellows in­
terested in turning out for basketball. Please be prompt.

WANTED!
(1) Used copies of Prentice-Hall Handbook for Writers, Fourth Edition. Call 

EM 3-6003 or contact Kathy Leslie, room 318 of Perk's Hall.
(2) Bonnie Nugent needs a ride five days a week from Mountlake Terrace. She has 

classes from first to sixth period. Her box is 8l4.
(3) Nora Lee Rozell needs a ride five days a week from North Seattle; her box, 36. 

PLEASE REMEMBER..,
(1) Pick up term papers written for Mr. Pope's classes last year by Friday, Oct.

A, or they will be disposed.
(2) Mrs. Rozell, the campus nurse, will be in the Infirmery from 2-4 p.m. Monday, 

Wednesday, and Friday.
(3) Pre-registration forms for the College & Career Retreat at Singing Hills, 

October 11-13, are available at the main desk in the Administration Building.

FACULTY RECEPTION
The Faculty Reception of new students will be Friday evening, October 4, 
from 7:30-9:00 in the Cafeteria. Sunday attire is acceptable. After you have 
been received in the reception line, refreshments will be served. There will 
be opportunities for fellowship with the Faculty; then you may feel free to 
leave as your schedule permits.

CONVOCATION WEEK SCHEDULE
Convocation will be held Monday during Chapel. The speaker will be Rev. R.
J. Carlson, Superintendent of the Northwest District of the Assemblies of God. 
The class schedule will be the same as for the Spiritual Emphasis weeks. 
1— 7:30; 11— 8:25; Chapel— 9:45; 111— 10:45; IV— 11:40; V— 12:35; VI— 1:30; 
VII— 2:25.

FLU SHOTS
Flu shots will be available Wednesday, October 9, and Friday, October 1 1, in 
the Infirmery from 2-4 p.m. at the cost of 500. If you want to be shot, sign 
up in the Administration Building, main desk.

LOOKING AHEAD
(1) C. W. H. Scott, Assistant General Superintendent of the Assemblies of God will 

be on campus October 28, to speak to students interested in Home Missions and 
our Indian works. The meeting will be held during Chapel of that day. This 
is sponsored by the V/orld Missions MIG.

(2) Mr. Robert Way, Director of the Servicemen's Division of the Assemblies of 
God will be on campus October 24, to speak to veterans and students interested 
in ministry to our servicemen. This will be sponsored by the Evangelistic MIG.

TUITION DISCOUNTS
Applications for tuition discounts for the fall quarter should be turned in to 
the Business Office by October 15, accompanied by parents annual letter. Also, 
Freshmen Scholarships must be renewed each year.
Everyone should read and own "How to Succeed with Your Money," only 750 in the 
College Bookstore.


